
 

 

 MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING) 
 

          Dated: 02-12-2024 
NOTICE  

 

All students of the IIIrd and Vth semesters are 
hereby informed that the university has released the 
admit cards for the upcoming examinations. Students are 
advised to check their admit cards on the Samarth Portal 
and verify all the details of their papers. 

 
In case of any discrepancies, they must notify the 

college office at the earliest so that the necessary 
corrections can be made. Please note that no paper 
updates or corrections can be made during the 
examinations, and no requests regarding this will be 
entertained later, as the Samarth Portal does not allow 
such changes. 
                                          

                                       
                                                                                 (Prof. Vichitra) 
         Oftg. Principal 
Copy to: - 

1. College website 
2. Student Notice Board 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


